Ruemel Panglao

From: Karen Allanson <karen.allanson@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 10:20 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: Public Comment on 10/14/21 Agenda Item #2 - Jennifer Randle

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and
know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hello - | own the property across the street from 600 El Granada Blvd. I've reviewed the design modifications and don’t
have any issues with the proposed changes. | think the new home design looks great and is a nice addition to the
neighborhood. Thank you.

Best regards,
Karen Allanson



